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Dear Parents,  
 
The annual Rith Spraoi for GSBB is taking place this Saturday, 30th May at 9.30am in Malahide 
Castle as part of the Park Run.  Walk, jog or run all in aid of a good cause. The final training 
session is taking place on Wednesday, 27th May at 8pm in the school carpark with Stuart from 
Junsa Taekwondo or feel free to just come along on the day of the run! For those of you who would 
like to get an official time for your run, please register in advance with Park Run www.parkrun.ie. 
Sponsorship cards are available from the Oifig, raise whatever you can for the school. There will 
be a goodie bag for each entrant on the day, courtesy of Eurospar! 
 
 
Jersey Day – Friday, 29th May  
Bank of Ireland will be holding a Jersey Day in aid of GSBB in their Swords branch on Friday, 
29th May, and to coincide with that the staff and students of GSBB will also have a Jersey Day on 
the same day. Children can wear their favourite jersey(GAA jerseys preferrably) or t-shirt and are 
each to bring in €2 so they can be in a draw to win a signed Dublin players jersey!  
 
Annual Siúlóid  - Sunday, 7th June 
Don’t forget the upcoming annual Siúóid is taking place on Sunday, 7th June with this year’s 
theme being “Movie & Cartoon Characters”! Meeting at 2pm in Fingallians car park for our 
sponsored walk over to Balheary pitches. There will be a raffle on the day with great prizes and 
lots of fun for all the family! Sponsorship cards for the children will be sent home in the 
schoolbags before the end of the week.  
 
Bag2School Clothing Collection  
The next collection will take place the week 8th-12th June. The two collections we’ve already held 
have raised almost €1,000 for the school. Bag2School are also now accepting mobile phones, 
tablets and digital camera’s whether they are in working condition or not. Simply box these items 
separately and we are guaranteed a minimum of €1 per item depending on the make, model and 
condition, however if they are worth more they will be paying a higher price. This will be the last 
collection for this school year and once again bags are available now from Linda in the Oifig. You 
can also put clothes in other large plastic bags too.  
 
Go Raibh Míle Maith Agaibh. 
Cairde na Scoile 
 
 

 
 


